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CAL FIRE Office of the State Fire Marshal Headquarters is relocating 
to downtown Sacramento in November 2021 

 

OVERVIEW 
Sacramento – The California Department of Forestry and Fire Protection (CAL FIRE) Office of the 
State Fire Marshal will be relocating its headquarters to the new California Natural Resources 
Agency (CNRA) building in downtown Sacramento. The last business day at the current office 
will be October 29th and the first business day at the new office will November 8th, 2021. This 
move will not include the Fire and Life Safety Division, which will continue to operate out of the 
current location until further notice. 

The new building is located at 715 P Street, Sacramento, California. The facility serves as the 
California Natural Resources Agency headquarters and houses twelve CNRA affiliated 
organizations and their associated 4,200 staff members (employees). 

Regular mail should still be sent to the PO Box address at PO Box 944246, Sacramento, 
California. 

FedEx, UPS, and other delivered mail should be addressed to 710 Riverpoint Court, West 
Sacramento, California. 

For more information on our new headquarters and move schedule, visit 
https://thrive.cnra.ca.gov/new-offices/ 
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